
The Estelline City Council held a special meeting on Wednesday, April 17, 2024 in the City 
Council Chambers. Those present included Mayor Ross Brandsrud, Cheryl Squires, Josh 
Cokens, Mike Gunderson, Mike Ward, Ryan Miller, Shane Waterman, and Lesley Matthys.  
 
Mayor Brandsrud called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. A motion to adopt the agenda was 
made by M. Ward, second by C. Squires. With all voting aye, motion carried.   
 
Shane Waterman with IMEG presented the proposed plans for the Eastside Addition. There 
was discussion of modifications to the proposal along with questions asked by council on 
what could be done with the south end of the property.  
 
Building permits were presented as follows: 
 Estelline Coop Grain – A – 70x150 Warehouse with 50x60 Office and 12x117 Scale 
 Estelline Coop Grain – B – 62x64 addition to existing dry fertilizer shed – 2225 ton 
A motion was made by J. Cokens, second by R. Miller to approve building permit A for Estelline 
Coop Grain. With all voting aye, motion carried. 
Building permit B has been tabled until additional plans are presented for future use of the old 
elevator and Maple St has been vacated.  
 
With there being no further business, motion to adjourn at 8:05 PM was made by J. Cokens, second 
by M. Gunderson.  With all voting aye, motion carried.   
 
______________________________                   __________________________   
Ross Brandsrud, Mayor                          Lesley Matthys, Finance Officer    


